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HB 3075 leaves tax payers in the dark and should not be allowed to pass out of the 

House Judiciary Committee because it doesn’t have a required Fiscal Impact 

Statement. This is an unfunded mandated for counties and an undefined burden for 

tax payers.  

  

HB 3075 would cause harm to over one million oregon citizens by effectively banning 

magazines that hold over ten rounds. Theas residents would not be able to 

adequately defend themselves from multiple home invaders. A situation that has 

become far more common in this state. Furthermore, magazines that hold more than 

ten rounds are common an in wide circulation, marketing them standard equipment. 

The right to self defense should not be hindered in any way.  

 

 

 

 


